
ITEM 2 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 58 
COUNCIL MEETING 1980 09 15 

RE: LETTER FROM BURNABY CIVIC EMPLOYEES' LOCAL UNION 23 
WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR THE 1980 SEPTEMBER 08 MEETING OF COUNCIL (4c) 
1981 NEGOTIATIONS 

The following report from the Personnel Director is in response to a letter from 
the Burnaby Civic Employees' Local Union 23 which appeared on last week's agenda. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the recommendation of the Personnel Director be adopted. 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER DATE: 1980 SEPTEMBER 09 

FROM: PERSONNEL DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: CUPE, LOCAL 23 - BURNABY CIVIC EMPLOYEES - 1981 NEGOTIATIONS 

RECOMMENDf.:ION:. __._ 

1. THAT.a copy of the Burnaby Civic Employees' Local Union 23 letter dated 
1980 September 02 be forwarded to the Administrator of the G.V.R.D. 
Labour Relations Department. 

REPORT 

".:ouncil ~:::s received a letter from the Secretary of CUPE, Local 23, on 
i.eha.1f o? tl--e Inside/Outside/Forem:!n's Divisions requesting that bargain­
ing corrmence for the 1981 agreements . 

. 
A S'itnila} lett~r has been forwarded by Local 23 to the Burnaby Public 
Library Board with respect to the Library employees agreement. 

Section 6.2(1) of the Labour Code of B.C. provides as follows: 

"Either party to a collective agreem:!nt, whether entered into 
before or after the coming into force of this Act may, at any 
time within four months immediately preceding the date of expiry 
of the agreement, by written notice, require the other party to 
the agreem:!nt to commence collective bargaining." 

The appropriate steps are being taken to commence collective bargaining 
for the 1981 agreements and further reports and recommendations will be 
made as matters progress. 
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